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Copy of Punjib Government Circular letter No. 6772-10GS-64/1923 dated the 18th January, 1965
from the Chief Secretary to Government, Punjab to all Heads of Departments etc.

Subject :—Termination of employment of temporary Government servants—Provision of nofice,

I am directed to invite a reference to Punjab Government letter No. 8845-G-54/29154,
dated the 19th October, 1954 on the subject noted above and to state that a number of references
are being received from time .to time from various Departments as to whether or not a provision
in regard to one month’s notice from either side, need be made in the terms: of appointments
made on adhoc basis, for a specific period, on stop-gap arrangements. It has been decided by
the Government that as the appointments in such cases are made on purely temporary basis, no
provision for one month’s notice from the either side need be made in the- terms of appointment
of such a candidate. It should be indicated in such cases that the services of the official (3)
concerned would be liable to be terminated at any time without any prior notice.

2. The receipt of this letter may pledse be acknowledged.
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